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Ms. Olivia Richarson 
35-A, New City Apartments
Johnsonburg

Dear Olivia,

This is to inform you that your application for the graduation course in Economics has been gladly accepted by the institution. The commencement of the new batch is from July 3rd, 2012. You are required to bring all original documents, three recent passport size photographs and the first installment of $150 to join the school.

The institution provides state of the art facilities in the school and the hostel. You need to bring the course books and luggage

In case of any query, please feel free to contact us on 414 632 1189 and help@lse.com
We are wishing you all the best for your Graduation at London School of Economics.

Thanks & Regards,

Jessica Mignucci
This Letter is protected under copyright © 2008 FoundLetters.com. 

Feel free to use letters for your personal purposes. Reproduction in whole or in part in any form or medium without express written permission is prohibited.
